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June 26, 2023 
 
 
 
 
All Users at the Port of Long Pond: 
 
 
Re: Waste Removal Tariff Notice 
 
 
Please be advised that the Long Pond Harbour Authority Inc. (LPHA) would like to advise 
all user groups of the Port of Long Pond, that effective July 31, 2023, post loading of all 
vessels from the jetty and surrounding area, it is the responsibility of the users to remove 
any waste material incurred during their operation. Should there be garbage left behind, 
a tariff of seven hundred dollars ($700.00) will be levied. Plus, contractor clean up costs.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
LONG POND HARBOUR AUTHORITY INC. 
 
 

 Capt. Mark Turner 
 
CEO, Port of Long Pond 
Mail: markturner@portoflongpond.ca 
Mobile: +1 (709) 770-9576 
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